
          

Rotary Week  
 
 

Mar  24 Big 6 Meting       7:30 Gordon House 
 100 Yr Celebration     12:00 Gordon House 
    -Legacy 
 

Mar  25 Red Badge       7:30 Gordon House  
 Career Development  11:15 Summit Center 
 Rotary Meeting     12:00 Summit Center 
 

Mar 26 Member Involvement  7:30 Gordon House 
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BULLETIN 
 

Tom Campbell is a Professor of Business at UC Berkeley's Haas School of 
Business. He was the Dean there for five years. He was a US Congressman 
for five terms, Finance Director of California from 2004-5, a California State 
Senator, a Professor of Law at Stanford for 19 years, a White House Fellow, 
US Supreme Court law clerk, and Director of the Bureau of Competition at the 
Federal Trade Commission in President Reagan's Administration.  
 
He is currently on leave from Berkeley as a Visiting Professor at Chapman  
University, in Orange County. Tom holds a Ph.D. in economics (Milton Friedman was his advisor), 
and a J.D., magna cum laude, and member of the board of editors, Harvard Law Review.  Tom's 
wife, Susanne, is employed in the international programs office at Chapman University, having  
previously been Executive Director of the program in St. Petersburg, Russia, for the Institute of  
Management, Innovation, and Organization at Berkeley. Susanne and Tom live in Almaden Valley. 

Tom Campbell 
 “The National Economy, and Efforts to Fix it” 

Rotary’s International Interact Project 
(Hydraid Water Filter System) 

 

If you would like to make a donation ~ 
 

Make checks payable to: 
Lincoln High School Interact Club (Hydraid) 
 

Mail to: 
Mr. Craig Rose, Interact Advisor 
Lincoln High School 
555 Dana Avenue 
San Jose, CA  95126 

 

The Rotary Chorus and the Gift of Song! 
 
The Rotary Club Chorus, will have their first practice on Wednesday, March 25, at 11:30 in the  
Summit Center. We will decide then how often we will rehearse, but are looking at the necessity of 
weekly rehearsals until we have the singing quality and quantity in good shape for our first Club  
performance on July 8th. At least a dozen of you have said you’ll join. We need a few more. We have 
some of the best singers in District 5170! Fun is guaranteed! So do something for yourself and  
others through this renewed avenue of fellowship and Club Service. Put a smile on your face, lower 
your blood pressure, forget about your net worth and join us on March 25th! Contact Phil or vice 
chairmen Dave Fleckles and Ray Silva, if you have questions. 



 



 


